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The CBA commenced inspection at the Łódź
MPK

On  12  December  2019,  the  officers  of  the  Regional  Office  of  the  Central  Anti-
Corruption Bureau in Łódź commenced inspection at the Municipal Transport Company
Ltd.  (MPK)  -  Łódź.  In  the  course  of  the  inspection,  the  officers  will  analyse  the
procedure for the preparation and implementation of selected public procurement
contracts awarded by the Company in the years 2017 - 2019. The envisaged date of
the inspection completion is 12 March 2020.
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